
USFS, 

 

Midas Gold Idaho has been a member of our community for the past decade. During this time, the 

company and its employees have become wonderful champions and supporters of our community. 

They've volunteered their time in our schools and given generously to community causes. The 

company's track record of following through on its promises and doing the right thing gives us the 

confidence to write in support of permitting the Stibnite Gold Project. 

 

I believe that Alternative 2 is better from an environmental perspective, having less area, less impact 

on wetlands based on functional units, less impact on stream reach, and avoiding a costly two-year 

delay to the project. Further, I also believe that Alternative 2 is lower risk and environmentally less 

impactful. Finally, Alternative 5 is the worst of all alternatives as it means no environmental 

restoration, no jobs, no capital investment and leaves environmental issues at site unresolved. 

 

Also, The Stibnite Gold Project will provide stable, well-paying jobs to up to 1,000 employees 

throughout the life of the project. On average, employees will make $80,000 per year â€“ twice as 

much as the average salary in Valley County. Overall, the company estimates the annual payroll will 

be approximately $42 million per year. 

 

Thank you for reviewing my comments. Again, I urge you to permit Midas Gold's carefully thought 

out plan as outlined under alternative 2. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Estelle Minard 


